
Schools Closed In Observance of

ONLY

The main water lines will need to be shut off

to allow the facilities department to make

additional repairs and conduct water

sampling. Officials are hoping to complete

this process by Friday, to restore water to

both schools, prior to staff and students

returning on Monday, April 2, 2018.
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